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November 21, 2012
To Whom This May Concern:

I would like to recommend Carl Graddy and Paul Welsh, aka “The Big Dawg and Paul Show”. Carl and
Paul have emceed the Jekyll Island Shrimp & Grits Festival since its inaugural year in 2006. The festival
has changed over the past seven years, but the committee has never wavered from choosing the Big
Dawg and Paul Show as part of our festival entertainment. Carl and Paul have become staples of the
show and our guests look forward to them each year.

Carl and Paul are some of the easiest and most professional entertainers | have ever hired. They listen to
direction and follow the event schedule. They promote our sponsors and keep our crowd active and
engaged. They are creative, hospitable, energetic, and funny. They know how to work our crowd so that
there is never a dull moment.

| would highly recommend Carl and Paul for any entertainment gig. Their show can fit any crowd and
entertain any group. | have never received one complaint about their performance, only compliments. |
have thoroughly enjoyed working with them.

Sincerely,

Beth Burnsed
Director of Special Events
Jekyll Island Authority

office: 912-635-2236 | 100 James Road, Jekyll Island, Georgia 31527 | fax: 912-635-4004



